
 

 

 
Mr Ken Conroy 
Waste Water Specialist 
Irish Water 
Colvill House 
24/26 Talbot Street 
Dublin 1 
 
 
20 July 2021     Reg No D0139-02 
 
Re: Withdrawal by Irish Water of Waste Water Discharge Licence application in respect of the 
agglomeration named Youghal. 
 
Dear Mr Conroy 
 
We are to refer to your letter of 17 June 2021, notifying the Agency of your withdrawal of the 
above referenced Waste Water Discharge Licence application. 
 
The Agency hereby acknowledges that you have formally withdrawn the above referenced Waste 
Water Discharge Licence application.  That being the case, it is no longer the function of the 
Agency to consider any documentation received by it which relates to the above application. 
 
It is noted that Irish Water has submitted a Waste Water Discharge Licence application for this 
agglomeration.  

 
We are to advise that the Agency has decided to grant a refund of 90% of the application fee i.e.  
€20,250. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 

 


